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17th July 2020 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Children Adopted from Care 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Pupil Premium is a fund that is to be allocated to pupils from Reception to Year 11 for children 
that have been in care and are now adopted or have left care on a special guardianship order or a 
residence order (now known as child arrangements order).  The premium is currently worth £1,900 
per pupil. 
 

To enable the school to claim this entitlement for your child you are required to provide supporting 

evidence such as a photocopy of the adoption order.  This will be entirely confidential.  The 

number of qualifying children on roll will be submitted to the Local Authority for the finance claim.   

Doing this is voluntary however we would be most grateful if you would provide this information as 

it would help us to access a significant amount of additional funding for your child. 

 

Please contact Nichola Keith for further information on 0161 4321916 

 

Yours sincerely  

Simon Langley 

Headteacher  

 


